
Good evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had a relaxing weekend. This week’s RES Community Connection features
four important messages.

Kindergarten Orientation

Join us Thursday, August 19 for our IN PERSON Kindergarten Orientation! Sign- up NOW
for a timeslot to bring your rising kindergartener to meet our kindergarten teachers and
learn more about the 2021-22 school year. Please call the school at 301-840-7123 or
contact Ms. Molly Kim at Molly_S_Kim@mcpsmd.org to sign up. See flyer attached.

Parent Volunteers NEEDED THIS SUMMER!

WE NEED YOU! RES is looking for bilingual volunteers available to support our
community in the front office from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. during the summer. If you are
interested, please email Ms. Molly Kim at Molly_S_Kim@mcpsmd.org or contact her at
240-550-3975.

Rosemont ELO- Summer School

Registration is still open to attend in person summer school!  For directions on how to
register for ELO summer school with your ParentVue account click here. If you need
assistance with registering, please contact Ms. Markia Roberts at
markia_r_roberts@mcpsmd.org or call the school at 301-840-7123.

Sunday Messages

This is the last Sunday evening message until August. If you have any questions over
the summer, please call the office at 301-840-7123.

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Have a wonderful and
restful summer. Stay safe and be well.

Attachments:

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1OTE-hRqHORs41BQuT0dRzJVzL5xMBrXS%2Fview&data=04%7C01%7Ccatharine_c_stoll%40mcpsmd.org%7C3abda1b369144422419c08d9343f35a6%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C1%7C637598268368067595%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Ij9RVxWliBGyIF1W5OLdFqP13ZJmQP9TVY8yA0vUNGQ%3D&reserved=0


messages/attachments/4287a0dbefb98ba7ebf8e5ce3eb8c88a/Flyer_2021_%281%29.
pdf (80.7 KB)

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fpt04-1%2Fmessages%2Fattachments%2F4287a0dbefb98ba7ebf8e5ce3eb8c88a%2FFlyer_2021_%2525281%252529.pdf&data=04%7C01%7Ccatharine_c_stoll%40mcpsmd.org%7C3abda1b369144422419c08d9343f35a6%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C1%7C637598268368067595%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=6jWubx5U4XpeUIlhJQ%2BWFMy%2B%2FSV2fULWB3qhQQe0T6s%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fpt04-1%2Fmessages%2Fattachments%2F4287a0dbefb98ba7ebf8e5ce3eb8c88a%2FFlyer_2021_%2525281%252529.pdf&data=04%7C01%7Ccatharine_c_stoll%40mcpsmd.org%7C3abda1b369144422419c08d9343f35a6%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C1%7C637598268368067595%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=6jWubx5U4XpeUIlhJQ%2BWFMy%2B%2FSV2fULWB3qhQQe0T6s%3D&reserved=0

